THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

LAWRENCE

BUSINESS OFFICE

KARL KLOOZ, BURSAR

March 4th, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director Physical Education and Varsity Basketball Coach University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 1st concerning the suggestion of Professor Bert Nash as Tennis Coach.

In reply I wish to say that the Board had already mentioned this possibility to Professor Nash but at that time he declined on the theory he would not have time since he had these Childrens' Clinics. I again called him in yesterday after the receipt of your letter and again he declined for the same reason. I know think that we have another lead which may work out to the satisfaction of all.

Thanking you very much for taking your time to give us your assistance, I am

Karl Klooz, Chairman

Yours very truly,

Finance Committee

University of Kansas Physical Education Corp.

KK: JMT